
Attendance 

1st  Hazel   99 % 

2nd Hawthorn 97 % 

3rd Willow 97 % 

4th Linden 96 % 

5th Holly   95 % 

6th  Birch  93 % 

7th Elm  92 % 

8th Beech  91 % 

9th Juniper 91 % 

10th Ash  89 % 

11th Yew   83 % 

12th Maple 82 % 

13th  Alder  79 % 

Hazel and Hawthorn will receive 5 
minutes extra playtime for their 

attendance this week! 
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Term Dates  
Close— 16 February 2018 
Open—26 February 2018 
Close—29 March 2018 
Open—16 April 2018 
Close—4 May 2018 
Open—8 May 2018 
Close—25 May 2018 
Open—4 June 2018  
Close—21 June 2018 
Open—25 June 2018  
Close—20 July 2018 

 
School Meals  
Only £1.80 per day!  
All children up to Year 2 
receive a free,  government 
paid, school meal.  

 
 

Remember, 
Once a week 
Take a peek  

 
 
 
 
 

If you would like your 
child’s PE kit sending 

home to be washed—
please speak to their 

class teacher  

Mathletics  

Congratulations to this week’s 

Mathletics Champions: 

KS1— Nathan Flather 

KS2— Chloe Bellenger 

Year 6—Beauty and the Beast Perfor-

mance   

Our Year 6 classes went to Trinity Acade-

my Halifax to watch their annual perfor-

mance on Wednesday 14 February.  The 

children enjoyed watching this amazing 

show.  

Next Half Term—Spring 2  
 

 

World Book Week   

We’ve decided to take the whole week to celebrate and pro-

mote reading so we have got some exciting activities planned 

for the children and staff.  

 Whole academy assembly— led by the school council 

 Teachers and Teaching Assistants to read their favourite 

 childhood books to their class 

 Buddy reading— children pairing up to share reading  

 D.E.A.R (Drop Everything and Read)- the whole academy 

 will stop and read for 20minutes. Key Stage 1 teachers 

 are going to read a story to their class.  

 World Book Day— everybody dresses up as their 

 favourite book character. 

 Classic Story– a fun activity for the children to take part 

 in 

 Re-telling Stories– children to re-tell traditional stories in 

 different ways. 

 Sharing Assemblies– at the end of the week we will be 

 having sharing assemblies to share their work from the 

 week.  

A Visit from a Viking—Tuesday 27 February  

On Tuesday Year 5, Maple class are having a visit from a Viking 

following their topic from this half-term.  Maple class have been 

asked to dress up as a Viking for this day.  

 

Year 6 Kingswood Residential—26 March—28 March 

Next half term Year 6 are going on their residential to the King-

swood Activity Centre. They are due to depart on the 26 March 

and return on the 28 March. 

 

Eggs hatching in reception  

Next half term we will have some eggs hatching in 

reception class—all children will get a chance to 

see this. 

 

PTA Pig Race— 15 March 2018 

Our PTA are holding a Pig Race on the 15 March—

more information will follow next half-term.  


